
Helen Crombez 
 

Lethbridge County, AB 
T1K 8G8 

 
 

 
September 14, 2020 
 
Natural Resources Conservation Board 
c/o joe.sonnenberg@nrcb.ca 
 
Dear Joe: 
Re:  Application LA19032, Corner’s Pride Farms Ltd.  NE 7-7-20 W4M 
 

I am a landowner within 1 mile and a resident within 2 miles of Corner’s Pride Farms Ltd 
proposed development. Our family farm is a third-generation grain farm with a non-intensive cattle 
operation.  I do not want an intense cattle operation and its negative impacts near my family farm. 
 

The development of this operation will bring many negative impacts along with it.  These 
negative impacts will not only affect my family farm but as well as residents in the County of Warner, 
County of Lethbridge and the Hamlet of Raymond. An intense cattle operation as such will increase road 
traffic and therefore increase dust, contaminate ground water and other water systems, attract flies due 
to the increase in manure and produce an unpleasant odour for the many residents in close proximity to 
it.  

 
The many negative impacts a feeding operation brings will seriously impact the quality of living 

for not only my family farm but the many other family farms surrounding it. I do not want this feeding 
operation approved. Please see my following parcels of land in the County of Lethbridge and County of 
Warner near the proposed application LA19032:  
 
NE 17-7-20 W4  NW 17-7-20 W4 
NE 19-7-20 W4  SE 19-7-20-W4 
NW 20-7-20 W4  SE 20-7-20 W4 
SW 20-7-20 W4  SW 29-7-20 W4 
SE 30-7-20 W4  NE 24-7-21 W4 
SE 24-7-21 W4  SE 24-7-21 W4 Block A 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
Helen Crombez 
 
 

mailto:joe.sonnenberg@nrcb.ca



